## BAINBRIDGE TOWNSHIP PARK BOARD

Minutes of June 20, 2007 Next meeting: July 18, 2007, 7:30 pm, Town Hall

Members present: Greg Koltas, Carol Lynch, Dennis Martin, Henri Preuss, Linda Spiros, Mitch Fakadej, Clyde Whaley. Park employees present: Bob Ford, Dave Mitchell. Meeting called to order at 7:35 PM

Opening: Henri recommended that we function similar to the Centerville Mills Committee. We will work on obtaining information and presenting that information to the trustees. In order to do this, board members were assigned to specific parks or buildings. Each Group is to work on the eight responsibilities covered in the meeting with the Trustees. They will then present their preliminary findings by the August meeting.

The following assignments are:

Centerville Mills, Marty Sfiligoj and Carol Lynch;
River Road Park, Henri Preuss, Dennis Martin, and Vince Meier;
Settlers Park, Clyde Whaley, Mitch Fakadej;
Bainbridge School, Greg Koltas and Scott Rolf
Town hall, Burns Lindow Buildings, David Jones and Linda Spiros,

Greg Koltas suggested a chart be developed that color -codes the properties and the people assigned to the various areas. He will work on this project and present it to the members by the July meeting. There was a discussion about the responsibilities and how best to define and clarify for both the park board and trustees.

Bob Ford presented his agenda, which was discussed by the board. A copy is enclosed with these minutes. The major item of discussion was the scoreboard and crow's nest for River Road Park. A motion was made by Greg Koltas that; the Park Board supports the construction and maintenance of a score board at River Road Park at no cost to the township. It is to be planned, and maintained by KCE Football for the benefit of Bainbridge Township. The motion was seconded by Dennis Martin and passed unanimously. The board agreed that Henri would send a letter to the Township Trustees regarding this matter.

Dave Mitchell presented information to the board regarding Centerville Mills. There has been activity from the CYO camp and all is proceeding nicely. Employees are working on maintenance projects and conducting walk-throughs to potential renters and users of the park.

Respectfully submitted,

Henri Preuss